
Notice of Opportunity to Submit Pro/Con Arguments Regarding Proposed Bonds 

 

On August 16, 2017, the City Council of Santaquin City, Utah (the “City”) adopted a resolution calling a 

bond election for November 7, 2017.  Pursuant to Title 59, Chapter 1, Part 16 of the Utah Code, any 

eligible voter within the City may submit an argument for or against such bonds for inclusion in certain 

postings with information regarding the bonds.  Anyone desiring the opportunity to submit an argument 

must contact the Santaquin City Recorder, as the designated election officer, by close of business on 

Tuesday, September 5, 2017 by phone at (801) 754-1904 or by email at sfarnsworth@santaquin.org or 

in person at the City’s offices located at 275 West Main Street, in Santaquin, Utah.  Such arguments 

must meet all the criteria outlined in 59-1-1604 of the Utah Code Annotated 1953, as amended. 

Questions regarding this process can be directed to the City Recorder as specified above. 

 


